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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sixth Form Information Evening – Thursday 16 May 2024 
 
I would like to invite you and your son/daughter to a Sixth Form Induction Evening on 
Thursday 16 May in the School Hall. This event will commence at 5.00 pm and will be finished 
by 6.00 pm. 
 
It may be that your son/daughter has shown interest in joining our Sixth Form already or, 
based on the results they are capable of achieving, we firmly believe they should be 
considering studying in our Sixth Form.  Therefore, the purpose of the evening is to ensure 
that we provide you with relevant information about why selecting our Sixth Form is the best 
choice for your son/daughter. 
 
We are confident that we can provide the best in A Level and Level 3 vocational education in 
the area.  Our aim is that you will leave this event knowing that choosing our Sixth Form is the 
best decision you and your son/daughter can make together. 
 
Although there will not be subject representatives at the event, students will be able to gain a 
clearer understanding of what studying in our Sixth Form entails.  A great deal of effort has 
been put into creating a strong identity for the Sixth Form and we are confident that students 
will benefit from a wealth of opportunities both inside and outside of their studies. 
 
If your child has already applied to join The Hart School Sixth Form and received a formal 
offer, it will also be a chance to ask any further questions that may have arisen since your 
son/daughter made their application.    
 
We are dedicated to providing young people with the best educational experience possible. 
To that end, we would be incredibly grateful if you and your child would complete the following 
form that will allow you to address any topics or information you would like the evening to 
cover. There is a link and a QR code in this letter that will allow you to access the form. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 16 May and the opportunity to share this next, exciting 
step towards your son/daughter’s future success. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 

Mr B Brennan 
Assistant Principal – Sixth Form 
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